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hr. Don L. Schlemmer .

Government Accountability Project
1555 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 202 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-85-642

Dear Mr. Schlemmer:

This is in further response to your letter dated September 19, 1985, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), seven
categories of documents concerning seven listed companies. In a telephone
conversation on September 30, 1985, with Linda Robinson, you agreed to narrow
the scope of your F0IA request to records dated from September 1984 to the
present concerning the merger of the Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company
and Toledo Edison.

In our letter dated October 28, 1985, we stated that the search for documents
was continuing. The search has now been completed, and the document listed on
the enclosed Apcendix B is being placed in the NRC Public Document Room (PDR),
1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC. You may obtain access by presenting a copy
of this letter to the PDR staff or by requesting PDR folder F01A-85-642 in
your name.

This completes action on your request.

Sincerely,

,L, ywe y <$ow
Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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Re: F01A-85-642

APPENDIX B

1. 07/15/85 Note to' Colleen Woodhead from John J. Stefano re: Planned
Merger of CEI/ Toledo Edison. (1 page)


